
 

Boulay-Moselle, the 20thMarch 2024 
 

 
Confirmation for the implementation of REACH 

 
The company SIB is a manufacturer and supplier of products based of brass, stainless 

steel and polymers. These products are in agreement with REACH terminology.  
 

SIB is aware of the European REACH regulation and works since it’s promulgation to 
answer to obligations it imposes about its industrial and commercial activities.           

 
We are in contact with our suppliers and the REACH compliance of materials used in 

our manufacturing process is an essential element of our approval procedure of suppliers. 
 

Since the 12th December of 2023, 5 new chemical substance(s) were added to the 
SVHC Candidate List, this brings the total number of substances to 240.   
 
 To the best of our knowledge and based on the information currently available to us, 
we count the following candidate substances identified as SVHC and potentially present for 
concentrations higher than to 0.1% in components of company's articles : 
 

CAS number Name Concentration  
(w/w%) 

Annex XIV 
Authorisation List 

Component/ material 

7439-92-1 Plomb ≤ 3,5% Not included Brass parts 
96-45-7 ETU < 0,5% Not included Rubber gaskets (CR) 

 
In accordance with our disclosure obligations, we inform you of the presence of 

substances from the candidate list classified as SVHC greater than 0.1% by weight. 
The candidate list can be consulted on the website : https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 

In summary, our company is perfectly in line with the REACH regulation to both on the 
declaration of candidate substances from the SVHC list, and the follow-up of the list of 
substances subject to authorisation (Annex XIV). 
 

If applicable, it is the responsibility of our customers to check all applicable 
restrictions for these substances in Annex XVII of the REACH Regulation. The objective is to 
ensure that final use of products is not among the uses subject to restriction. The list of 
restricted substances can be found on ECHA website: https://echa.europa.eu/substances-
restricted-under-reach 

This certificate is not a declaration relating to Annex XVII of the regulations. 
 

We remain at your disposal for further information and please accept, dear Customer, 
yours sincerely. 
 
 
UREK josua 
Certifications, Standardisations Manager 
 
 


